Foothill College Center for a Sustainable Future

Meeting Minutes
November 14, 2013
PRESIDENT’S CONFERENCE ROOM (Room 1901)

Attendees: Mia Casey, Scott Lankford, Ava Gerami (student), Alex Kiechevsky (student)

1. GHG Audit / Report:
Mia reported that she is just waiting on 2 more data items from District in order to
finish the GHG audit. From that point, she will be able to upload the audit, and fill out
the progress report on line, which will bring us up to date on our ACUPCC reporting
requirements.

2. Update on Initiatives:

 Sustainable Learning Community: Scott Lankford reported that his class as
well as other students had watched “Power Paths” with some good feedback from
them on the film.

e Emerald Campus speaker series: Scott and Mia attended the Bioneers
Conference, and were both interested in bringing one of the guest speakers, a
local Santa Cruz student named Kyle Thiermann, to Foothill in Winter Quarter for
the STEM speaker series. He has done a number of short videos called “Surfin for
Change” in which he documents issues of waste on beaches/in the ocean around
the world.

3. Open Discussion / New Topics:
Students Ava and Alex spoke about a number of different ideas they had and would like
to see at Foothill. There was discussion around how to engage ASFC into more
sustainable activities and building another student environmental club. Scott and Mia
offered to be co-advisors. Ava indicated that she would work on getting the club set up
for Winter Quarter. There was also discussion around jointly co-sponsoring with the
new club some of the speakers for the Emerald Campus series. More to come!



